


of all potential impacts of any changes and the development of the WA gas
market. The matters to be considered are relevant to energy policy in WA and
require Government to provide the policy direction which can then be applied by
industry and the ERA.

APIA has written to the Office of Energy noting the points raised here and has
recommended that, as it has done in the past, the Government undertake a full

review of the question of the natural gas specification for the WA market.

We trust that the best outcome for Western Australia will be achieved and thank
you again for the opportunity o provide comment.

Yours sincerely

CHERYL CARTWRIGHT

Chief Executive
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